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President’s 

Message 

By Cindy Rodham 

Tuck, President 

 

Not Above You; 

Not Beneath You;  

But With You 

We st art ed t his year of f  wit h a bang.   

Kudos t o t he Leos,  Tony Cabral ,  and 

Markie V who part icipat ed in t he 

Journey for Sight  Walk A Long;  t o Dr.  

Mudd and crew for t he f irst  annual 

Tony Volpe Bocce Tournament ;  t o 

St eve Hof fman for running t he NRT 

Fair;  t o Kevin Wil l iams and Kevin 

Mart in for t he Golf  Tourney and t o 

Joan Lundgren and Bil l  Anderson for 

t he First  Annual Tom Hedrick Memorial  

Senior BBQ.   What  a great  j ob! ! ! !  

 

On Sat urday Oct ober 19,  Scarecrow 

Day wil l  be held at  Yardley Rink f rom 

10:00-3:00 PM.   Be sure and bring t he 

kids and have a good day.   Don’ t  

forget  t he Halloween Parade Sunday 

Oct  29t h at  4:30 st art ing at  t he COA on 

Barrows and going t hru and around 

Frot hingham Park.  

 

We are coming int o our most  act ive 

fundraising season of  t he year wit h 

Hol iday Fest ival  on December 7-8 and 

t hen t he 27
t h

 Annual Lions TV Auct ion 

Sunday February 9,  2014.   Jon Morgan 

and t he commit t ee have already been 

meet ing and t hings are wel l  on t he 

way.   Nancy Sull ivan has graciously 

agreed t o chair t he Auct ion again t his 

year even t hough she is in t he midst  of  

moving.   Ken Love and Dale Kerest er 

have scheduled a prel iminary meet ing.  

 

Remember t he Rockery Cleanup is 

scheduled for November 9 @ 8:00 AM.   

Many hands make l ight  work.   So 

please come and help.    

 

Because of  Thanksgiving,  we wil l  only 

meet  on November 13,  at  6:00 PM.   

However,  we wil l  hold a special  

meet ing on December 4.    

 

(continued on page 2) 
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In Lionism 

Cindy 
 

 

Eye Mobile Reports 

By Rich Freitas 

 

Seniors Cookout at the Council on 

Aging Center, 15 Barrows Street, 

Easton, MA, Wednesday, October 2, 

2013, from 1:00 to 4:00 PM 

 

 

Tested Referral % 

Vision 7 1 14% 

Blood 

Sugar 7 1 14% 

Blood 

Pressure 6 1 17% 

Glaucoma 0 0 0% 

Hearing 7 6 86% 

Totals 27 9 33% 
 

Nice day for screenings-sunny and in the 

low 80’s. 

 

Thanks to the following lions for their hard 

work, namely:  Matt Menapace (driving), 

and George Mussari (vision). My apology for 

anyone missed—let me know about it if so.  

 

Additional thanks also go out to Maureen 

Cardarelli, RN (blood pressure and blood 

sugar screenings), and Bonnie Ryvicker, MS 

for organizing these screenings.  

Please call me if you wish to help or learn to 

use the screening equipment, as we could 

use some help. The next date is October 6 at 

the NRT Fair. 

 

 

NRT Fair, Sheep's Pasture, Main 

Street, Easton, MA, Sunday, October 6, 

2013, 10:30 to 4:00 PM 

 

 

Tested Referral % 

Vision 16 6 38% 

Blood 

Sugar 0 0 0% 

Blood 

Pressure 6 2 33% 

Glaucoma 7 1 14% 

Hearing 9 3 33% 

Totals 38 12 32% 

 

Rainy day and 59 degrees. 

Thanks to George Mussari (vision). My 

apology for anyone missed—let me know 

about it if so. 

Need more Contour brand test strips for 

blood sugar testing. Please call me if you 

wish to help or learn to use the screening 

equipment, or if you can volunteer to drive if 

trained....we can use the help. 

The next date is December 7 at the Easton 

Holiday Festival. 

 

Who Is This Lion? 

 

Send entries to the Newsletter Tsar at 

mjvinocoor@statestreet.com  
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Our members are the life of our clubs and 

they are important to our clubs future. We 

need to encourage members to become leaders 

of our clubs and we do this by standing back 

and for Just One Year supporting them in 

leading us where ever they see their path of 

vision for the year. We do this by not 

criticizing them when things are not done our 

way or the way we have always done it. We do 

this by following them down their Path of 

leadership and entrusting them with our 

extension for Club growth for just one year. 

Let us all practice by example the lions Toast 

of unity” Not Above You- Not Below You-But 

with You” 

This year’s International President Barry 

Palmer Theme is “Follow Your Dream” with a 

key emphasis on you and your Dream. 

President Palmer’s message is to write down 

your Dream, carry it with you until you’re 

ready, share it with others and inspire them 

to work with you to achieve your Dream 

… “We Serve” 

 

 

 

A Message from District Governor Ray 

We have 55 Lions Clubs (1819) Members) in 

our District we’re all bonded together by the 

Lions mission “WE SERVE”. So why not get 

others in our communities to join. Look at the 

Internationals “Just Ask” membership 

booklet 

http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/pdfs/m

e300.pdf 

WE serve our communities, we support our 

District Projects, and we support our Multiple 

District’s Mass Lions Eye Research Fund and 

our International Lions Clubs International 

Foundation programs, so why not have some 

fun and compete. Earn points for what we do 

and get recognized for what you have done. 

The CEP (Club Excellence Points) Awards 

Program that I have put together is to 

encourage club to participate in our Lions 

Community of District 33 S. Your club is in 

control of the points that your Club earns. 

The points are awarded for participation in 

your Communities, District, State and 

International programs and projects. 

My theme for the year is “Yellow Brick Road 

the Path of Sight” with the challenge of our 

District Lions to maintain our Path of Lions 

causes and focus on other Clubs and the clubs 

around us as we serve our communities. 

Membership is a club issue that we all 

stumble over each and every day. I know that 

not one of us or group has the answer to 

increasing membership in our clubs. But I do 

believe that we all have the answer to 

retention of our present members. 
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Build a Scarecrow at 

the Center School 

By Bill Palmer 

The Easton Lions Club Annual Build-

A-Scarecrow event will be held on Saturday, 

October 19th , 2013 from 10 am- 3 pm at the 

Yardley-Wood Rink at Center School (Rain 

date Sunday the 20th).  388 Depot Street 

South Easton MA, 02375.  This event is Free. 

You bring the old clothes; we will supply the 

Stakes and the Hay!!  

    Ribbons will be awarded for scariest, 

funniest, most colorful & most unique 

scarecrow. The Easton Garden Club will be 

judging the event at 3pm. 

     For more information, contact Ken Wood 

at 508-238-2472. Visit the Lions Club new 

website at www.EastonLions.com or follow us 

on Facebook at Yardley - Wood Rink. Easton 

Lions Phone # is 508-230-7071. 

            Don’t forget the Halloween Parade 

Sunday Oct 27th at 4:30 starting at the COA 

on Barrows and going thru and around 

Frothingham Park. 

Golf Tournament 

Wrap Up 
By Kevin L. Williams 

The Easton Lion's Club swung into action 

Monday September 30th at the Easton 

Country Club.  "Weather was perfect, course 

was perfect, Mother Nature couldn't have 

given us a better day" said Kevin Martin Co-

Chair of this year’s tournament.  

Forty golfers took part in the 1pm shotgun 

start and were treated to a nice chicken BBQ 

and London Broil buffet. On the putting green 

we had Henry Mehler, support and logistics 

were handled by Judy Jackson and Beth 

Cheney, participant bags and registration 

was Marilyn Henderson, Cindy Tuck and 

Sandra Bemis. Number one salesman for the 

tourney was the Lion's own Dave Zaff, ably 

assisted by Kevin MacIntyre, Kevin Martin, 

Kathy Humphrey, Dave Mudd, Bob Davis, 

Frank Smith and Bill Palmer.  

A special thanks to North Easton Savings for 

being this year’s corporate sponsor. 
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Photos of NTR, Walk-a-Long, Senior Cookout 
By Tony Cabral 
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Rockery Clean Up 

Scheduled Nov. 9 

By Matt Soeldner 

 

On Saturday November 9th  at 8:00 am, 

we will be cleaning the areas around the 

Rockery and Oakes Ames Hall in 

preparation of setting up for the Holiday 

Festival. This can be accomplished in a 

very short period of time if we have the 

manpower. So, please put aside a few 

hours and bring a rake or two (I don’t 

have one) and if you have a leafblower 

please bring that. There will be coffee and 

donuts along with water. 

 

 

 

 

 

Golf Tournament 

Photos 
By Tony Cabral 
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Easton Lions Club 

P.O. Box 1032 

Easton, MA 02334-1032 

Newsletter Sponsor 

By Mark Vinocoor, Newsletter Chairperson 

 

Special thanks go to: 

 

Dottie Fulginti 

for sponsoring the mailing of this newsletter 

 

Queen of Hearts 
By Ginny Ando and Paul Lemieux,  

The - Queen of  Hear t s - Raffle 

Is over 

$6000!!! 
 

We’re on the Web! 

Your sponsorship on our site 

can include a link to  

your website! 

Visit us at: 

www.eastonlions.org 

Name the song and the artist contest:  

"Rock 'n roll will always be 

our ticket to the end 

It will go down in history, 

just you wait, my friend 

Rock 'n roll will always be, 

it'll go down in history.....” 

 
Send entries to: mvinoco@comcast.net 
*All entries that are correct will now be entered into a raffle to 

win the monthly prize. 

Winners will be announced in the monthly newsletter, and at 

regular meetings. 

* Markie V. Inc. retains all rights to this contest. 
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